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Upcoming dates 
   

Friday 24th January: 

Caffi Cymraeg 

Monday 20th January: 

H.S.A. meeting in school hall  

6.45 pm 

February 3rd and 4th:  

Class 3 outdoor visit to Glan-Llyn 

Friday February 7th : 

H.S.A. School disco at the British 

Legion (more information to follow) 

Thursday 20th February: 

Last day of spring 1 half term 

Friday 21st INSET day:   

School closed 

Monday 3rd March: 

School opens for Spring term 2 

Wednesday 5th March: 

School Eisteddfod 

Friday 14th March: 

Caffi Cymraeg 

Friday 21st March: 

Red nose day 

Friday 11th April: 

Last day of Spring term 

Monday 28th April: 

School reopens for  

summer term 1 

Monday 5th May: 

Bank holiday, school closed 

Friday 23rd May: 

School closes for half term 

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th 

June:   

Class 4 trip to Nant-BH  

outdoor centre 

Friday 27th June: 

Year 6 moving up day to  

Castell Alun High School 

Friday 11th July: 

End of year leavers’ disco 

Friday 18th July: 

Leavers’ service 9.30 am 

Last day of summer term 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

  
13th January 

 

 

WEEK 2 Newydd School Menu 

3.20 pm Class 3 parents meeting with Mrs 

Griffith to talk about their residential trip 

to Glan Lyn. 
Dydd Mawrth 

 
14th January 

 

 

Classes 1 and 2 PE kits please—no forest 

school 

Guitar lessons 
 

Dydd Mercher 
 

15th January 
 

 

Violin and piano lessons 

Classes 3 and 4 PE kits please 

 

 
Dydd Iau 

 
16th January 

 

 

 
Dydd Gwener 

 
17th January 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 10 Ionawr 2025 
 

We would like to welcome everyone back to the start of this 

new term.   It has been wonderful to hear about your  

children’s  

Christmas holiday news. 

 

Glan Llyn Parents’ Information Session 

 

Mrs Griffith would like to invite the parents of class 3 to a parents’ 

information session next Monday at 3.20pm. 

She will explain the kit that will be needed, some of Glan Llyn’s rules 

and the school’s expectations of the residential.  It will also be her 

chance to listen to any concerns and questions our  

parents may have.   


